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1. Membership totals:
Membership total for this year stands at 60 total members, comprising: 

· 26 regular members

· 3 emeritus members

· 20 student members

· 1 scholarship member

· 10 institutional members

· The directory has been updated accordingly. 

2. Membership deadline removal. This year the board agreed to change the bylaws and removed the deadline for membership renewal. Any persons who wish to become a member at any time during a term are now able to do so. All members receiving voting privileges for the current term, regardless of the date they joined or renewed.
3. Formation of MDMLG Outreach Task Force. The Membership Services Chair served in an Outreach Task Force alongside the Outreach Officer and Social Media Manager. The Task Force is disbanding at the end of the 2021-2022 term; however, the outgoing Membership Chair is the 2022-2023 Outreach Officer, and will perform outreach activities based on the Task Force’s established goals.
4. Additional personal information fields added to JotForm Membership form. Based on the past chair’s suggestion, I have added fields for personal information (home address, cell phone) to be used in the event of furlough or other unavailability.

5. Student memberships. In 2021-2022, the Membership Services Chair recommended removing the fee for student memberships as a way to increase participation. We saw a record number of student members join, but their participation has not increased, which will be one of the goals of Outreach in 2022-2023.

6. MDMLG Publications and Presentations. The list of publications has been updated for 2019-2022.

Respectfully submitted,

Steven Moore

Membership Services Chair
